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To the Oregon legislature 

I'm writing my letter of support for measure HB 3459 

As one who works in our city among the populace and Faithfully serving residence of 

low-income housing it is my testimony and belief that this measure will help multiple 

family structures thrive to do better. One of the dangers that faces families and 

individuals with little to no income due to loss of job security is during the winter 

months of late December to early February especially here in Oregon, to find that 

their electricity or Heating disconnected because of non-payment is disappointing 

and heartbreaking. I believe this bill will be a helping hand to many that are in need of 

relief in our communities. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

Sincerely 

 Bishop Jermaine A. Williams  

Mission Field NW Church  


